
HAMPTON STATION PRECINCT DEVELOPMENT

Notice of works 

From mid-2021
The area around Hampton Station is being transformed to create a revitalised precinct for commuters and 
the community.

The project will make the area around Hampton Station safer, more vibrant and more accessible through 
station precinct improvements and a new mixed-use development.

VicTrack has appointed developers epc.Pacfic and Pace Development Group to deliver the project. 

Project benefits
• An improved station forecourt and reconfigured bus interchange.
• New commuter car parking, increasing parking at the station by approximately 19 spaces.
• A new development with apartments, retail spaces and 18 social housing units.

About the works
Major construction on the project is underway from mid-2021 and is expected to take more than two years 
to complete. The works will be completed in two stages:

Stage 1: Construction of new commuter car park on Railway Crescent, approximately four months. While 
these works take place the Railway Crescent commuter car park will be closed.

Stage 2: Construction of mixed-use development, approximately two years.

While the works are underway there will be some access changes for station users. Once the new commuter 
car park opens, all parking at Hampton Station will be in the expanded car park on Railway Crescent. 

If you are passing through the station precinct you should take extra care and follow all signage and 
instructions in place.

The works will not impact train operations and pedestrian access to the station will remain in place at  
all times. If you are nearby you may hear noise from the works.

For more information
If you have any questions about the works, please call VicTrack on 03 9619 8889 or email  
projects@victrack.com.au

For more information on the Hampton Station precinct development,  
visit victrack.com.au/hampton
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